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4TH AND 5TH GRADE STUDENTS HAVE BEGUN
KEYBOARDING ONCE A WEEK IN
TECHNOLOGY. WE ARE USING TYPE TO
LEARN, A PROGRAM PURCHASED BY HOWARD
COUNTY FOR OUR STUDENTS.

HOW CAN I
KEEP TYPING
AT HOME?

GO TO THIS WEBSITE:

TTLY.SUNBURST.COM/ STUDENT LOGIN INFORMATION

DOWNLOADS/ Students should use the same user
#FULLVERSIONS name and password they use at

school to log-in to the computers.
/RA? 2" 2;’50\3?45 g\:ngFBtIE, Please contact your student’s
VERSION OF TYPE TO technology teacher if your student
LEARN. IT IS A Bl& FILE - has forgotten this information
IT MAY TAKE A WHILE!




